
Bideford College Curriculum Mapping:  

Subject Area: German 

 

Key Stage 3 (Year 7, 8 and 9) 

www.linguascope.com 
www.languagesonline.org.uk 
https://teachers.thenational.academy/subjects/german/key-stages/key-stage-
3 
Challenging texts can be found here: 
https://www.thefablecottage.com/german 

 

 

Curriculum 
Overviews 

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 7 Phonemes and graphemes 
Numbers, introducing 
themselves and classroom 
Language. 

School 
School subjects, opinions, time, 
present tense of regular verbs. 

Family and friends 
Members of the family, animals, 
physical appearance, 
characteristics and possessive 
adjectives. 

Hobbies 
Sports, freetime activities, 
likes and dislikes, time 
expressions. 

Home 
Types of houses, rooms, 
prepositions, present tense of 
irregular verbs, verb second 
idea. 

Town 
Places in town, means of 
transports, directions, holidays 
in town 

Year 8 Holidays 
The weather, activities, the 
time, holiday destinations, the 
perfect tense. 

Shopping 
Fruits and vegetables, café food 
and drinks, shops, pocket money 
use. 

Freetime 
TV programmes, TV schedule, 
time, relaxing activities, past 
activities. 

Health 
Parts of the body, aches 
and ailments 
Adverbs of frequency, 
(un)healthy eating. 

Going out 
Inviting people out, clothes, 
sequencers, daily routine, 
asking for advice. 

A school trip 
Making plans for the week, 
Time-manner-place rule. 
Cultural aspects of German 
cities. 

Year 9 Media 
Use of computers, music, 
cinema, TV shows, frequency of 
actions and, multiple time 
frames. 

School  
School subjects, Time, School 
routine, School rules, justified 
opinions, Comparative, 
Superlative. 
Possessive adjectives. 

The future 
Future tense, modal verbs, jobs 
titles, jobs requirements, 
importance of Languages, 
infinitive verbs. 

The world 
Daily routine 
Happiness, concerns and 
priorities, rights and duties, 
legal ages, the environment 

People and the famous world 
Relationships, detailed 
description of people, using 
multiple tenses including 
conditional and imperfect past 
tense. 

Relationships  
Me, my family and friends, 
relationships, marriage, family 
status and future plans. 

http://www.linguascope.com/
http://www.languagesonline.org.uk/
https://teachers.thenational.academy/subjects/german/key-stages/key-stage-3
https://teachers.thenational.academy/subjects/german/key-stages/key-stage-3
https://www.thefablecottage.com/german

